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APS Member-nominated Trustee Director (MND)
ballot reminder

Voting closes at 5pm on Monday, 22 June 2020.

The ballot to elect four APS MNDs is currently underway. An initial APS MND voting email
was sent on 19 May 2020 to all eligible members who had registered to manage their BA
pension online at 1 May 2020. All other eligible members were issued a voting pack by post.

A reminder email was sent on 10 June 2020 to online members who had not voted by that
date. A final reminder email will be sent from BAPensions@cesvotes.com on Wednesday,
17 June 2020. If you have not yet voted, please check your email inbox for an email received
from BAPensions@cesvotes.com containing your personal voting information.

Why is a ballot taking place?

Your APS Trustee Board is changing, as reported in our Spring bulletin and our March 2020
APS Trustee Board update and nomination invite article. Following the settlement of the APS
discretionary increases litigation, the APS Trustee agreed to reduce the number of Trustee
Directors who make up the APS Trustee Board, from twelve to eight Trustee Directors. The
APS Trustee Board will be made up of four employer-appointed Trustee Directors (ENDs) and
four member-nominated Trustee Directors (MNDs).

In light of these changes, the six current MNDs decided to open all four future MND roles to a
vote by the APS membership. The ballot closes at 5pm on Monday, 22 June 2020. The four
nominees receiving the highest number of votes will be appointed from 24 June 2020.

Issued on behalf of the APS Trustee

15 June 2020


https://news.mybapension.com/system/resources/W1siZiIsIjIwMjAvMDMvMzEvNjE5cnlndGNqdl9BUFNfVHJ1c3RlZV92YWNhbmN5X2ludml0ZV9NYXJjaF8yMDIwLnBkZiJdXQ/APS%20Trustee%20vacancy%20invite%20March%202020.pdf
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